
Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Little Learners,

I am thrilled to welcome you to the brand-new ISSR Day Care Center! As the principal of this nurturing

and vibrant community, I am filled with excitement and pride as we embark on this wonderful journey of

learning and growth together.

Our mission is simple: to create a safe, warm, and stimulating environment where every child feels

valued, supported, and encouraged to explore the world around them. We believe that early childhood

is the foundation for lifelong learning, and here the ISSR Day Care Center, we are committed to

providing a rich, engaging experience that fosters curiosity, creativity, and a love for learning.

Our dedicated and passionate team of educators and support staff is here to guide your little ones

through these important formative years, ensuring that they not only develop essential social,

emotional, and cognitive skills but also build confidence and a sense of belonging. 

We understand that each child is unique, and we are committed to offering personalised care and

attention to help them thrive.

We also recognise that parents and caregivers are the most important partners in a child’s

development, and we encourage and welcome open communication and collaboration to ensure that

your child’s needs are always met.

Thank you for trusting us with the care and development of your child. We are honored to have the

opportunity to be a part of their journey and to work together with you in providing them with the best

possible start in life.

We look forward to creating wonderful memories and helping your child flourish every day.

Warm regards,

 Sally-Anne Lee

 Principal, ISSR Day Care Center
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